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December 4, 1987

Bill Nittler

Box 824

Mancos, Colorado
81328

Dear Bill,

Thank you very much for your DX report. KJMM-580 returned to the
air in late July after having been dark for more than five years.
The previous call letters were KIKX and prior to that, KTAN, The
frequency was first licensed by the FCC in 1949 and in part was
owned by Erskine Caldwell, I worked for the station as an
announcer back in the early 60s'.

This letter serves to confirm that you indeed did log our signal
and program content at the time reported. At that time we were
still on our daytime, 5000 watt, non-directional pattern, Our
major prior protection is to KMJ, Fresno, Ca. The original
antenna array is still in place, but we replaced all of the
equipment up to the transmitter before we went on the air,

Thank you again for your report, and perhaps, we'll hear from you
regarding our nightime directional coverage at 500 watts
directional,

sincerely,

Rich Heatley
ConsulTec : K
(for KIMM-580) 58

Richard Heatley
Owner
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